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MADISON - As kids statewide are gearing up for the new school year, the state legislature’s
budget committee right now is considering a proposed increase in public support of $200 per 
student over the next two years. While that certainly won’t make up for  recent cuts, it is critically
needed to maintain high quality public  education in Wisconsin.

 Contact the Joint Finance Committee and urge them to support the  proposed increase to
public education in the state budget. Here's  contact information for the Committee:

    
    -  Senator Darling, Co-Chair - 608-266-5830,   Sen.Darling@legis.wisconsin.gov   
    -  Rep. Nygren, Co-Chair - 608-266-2343,  Rep.Nygren@legis.wisconsin.gov   
    -  Joe Malkasian, Committee Clerk - 608-264-8314, joe.malkasian@legis.wisconsin.gov   

  

See this Wisconsin Public Radio story  for more information.

 To find your own legislators,  click here  and enter your address under "Who Are My
Legislators" next to the little map of Wisconsin.
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